
	
 

BOOKING YOUR APPOINTMENT ONLINE 
 

Fahan School is using an online booking system to streamline the booking process for appointments. 
Please follow the steps below to book your appointment. 

 
 

Uniform Shop Appointment (existing families with siblings need only book one appointment) 
Appointments are available from 30 January to 2 February 2023 

 
 
	

1. Go to https://sobs.com.au/pt3/parent.php?schoolid=688 
 

 

2.  You will need to register yourself by 
entering your email address, then select 
Next 
 

 
	 	
3.  Enter your Name and Contact number, 
then select Next 
 

 
  
4.  Enter your child’s name and select their 
year level for 2023, then select Next 
 
5.  Add more children at this point if you 
need to book appointments for more than 
one student 

 
6.  Once all children have been entered, please click on the appropriate box for the booking, then select a time for your appointment. 
 

	


